
WATER MILL 
MASTER ASSOCIATION, INC. 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: January 25, 2016 

TO:   All Watermill Homeowners 

FROM:  The Watermill Board of Directors 

SUBJECT:  Contractor and/or Vendor Solicitations 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to advise all Watermill homeowners that any solicitations that 

are distributed within the community ARE NOT ENDORSED by the Watermill Master 

Association, Inc.  

Please be advised that any and all solicitations for services and/or products by contractors or 

vendors are the actions of independent parties without the consent or endorsement of the 

Watermill Master Association, Inc. 

Thank you, 

 

Reid Wicker, LCAM 

Leland management 

 

For the Watermill Master Association, Inc. Board of Directors 

 

 

 


